February 26th, 19538

Hy dear Bfxley,

I am extremely glad that you find the outoome of the
bird work interesting, Whet I mesn to do 18 to revise the
whole of the caloulations and submit a paper, probably much
11‘ what you have sesn, to the R.5. I may say that my first
idea wae the P.Z .E.kmtuﬂllr begause of your present
assoolation with that Journal, but I find myself rather
Btrongly advised that the R.5.Progesdings would bring the
work more Imnediately an audience litely to be intarested,

1 should like very much to try and give a brief
asoount, say 10 minutes, or more if you think it preferabla,
at a Zoo meeting, without pﬁliuntim in your Frocesdings.

Yours sincsrely,



